
 

 
 

 

April 7, 2017 
 
 

Mr. Robert Stein 
Chairman 
The Connecticut Siting Council 
Ten Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT 06051 

 

 
Re: EM-UI-101-160914e – The United Illuminating Company notice of intent to modify 

an existing energy facility located at 435 State Street, North Haven, Connecticut – 
Notification of Completion 

 
 

Dear Chairman Stein: 

 
The Connecticut Siting Council ("Council") acknowledged the above referenced United 

Illuminating Company ("UI") notice of exempt modification on October 3, 2016. UI hereby 

notifies the Council that construction of the acknowledged modifications was completed on 
March 14, 2017.  

 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.  If you have any questions or comments, please 

call me at (203) 499-2586 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

Amy Hicks, Analyst 
The United Illuminating Company 
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